
Rest Haven Memorial Park 

Guidelines for Placement of Flowers 
 

 

 

Rest Haven Memorial Park was established in 1970, according to the laws of the State of 

Texas.  It provides an atmosphere of beauty and serenity, offering a permanent place for 

family and friends to gather in honor and remembrance of their loved ones.   

 

As in any park, Rest Haven Memorial Park has set guidelines.  We respectfully ask for your 

cooperation with the following, simple requirements in order to help provide a peaceful and 

welcoming setting for all who visit.   

 

 Fresh cut flowers or artificial flowers may be placed on your property at any time 

throughout the year. 

 

 All fresh cut flowers, artificial flowers, or personal memorabilia must fit securely within 

the vase assembly of your granite upright marker, flat bronze marker, or mausoleum 

arbor vase. 

 

 Fresh cut flowers will be removed once they have lost their original beauty, and at the 

discretion of the Rest Haven Memorial Park Superintendent. 

 

 Artificial flowers will be removed quarterly on the following dates: 

o March 28th 

o June 28th 

o September 28
th

 

o January 13th 

 

 Artificial flower placements in honor of a birthday, death date, or anniversary that are in 

conflict with the quarterly removal dates described above may be adjusted by contacting 

the Rest Haven office. 

 

 Fresh or artificial holiday greenery and flowers may be placed beginning the first week of 

December.  Removal of all holiday items will begin the second week of January.  During 

this time, holiday greenery and flowers are permitted outside the vase assembly of your 

marker. 

 

 For the convenience of your family, Rest Haven has provided a storage building that is 

easily accessible at the south end of our maintenance warehouse.  Shelving inside the 

storage building will be clearly marked with the name of each garden within the Park.  

Items removed from the grounds will be stored accordingly and available for you to pick 

up.  After 30 days, they will be discarded.  Holiday items will be stored through the end 

of January.   
 


